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BUSSELTON FORESHORE REDEVELOPMENT 

690. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for South West:   
I refer to the government’s proposed redevelopment of the Busselton foreshore, in particular the following 
parcels of land: Kookaburra Caravan Park 1, item 20 on the published plan; Kookaburra Caravan Park 2, item 21 
on the published plan; Kookaburra Caravan Park 3, item 22 on the published plan; Churchill Park, item 26 on the 
published plan; and Barnard Park, item 24 on the published plan.  
(1) What are current approved uses for each of the above reserves under the existing vesting, management 

or control orders? 

(2) What is the title status of each of the above reserves? 

(3) Will the proposed transfer of the above reserves to freehold land, where applicable, require the approval 
of Parliament? 

(4) If yes, by what processes will the approval for each reserve be sought?   

Hon KIM CHANCE replied: 
I thank Hon Barry House for some notice of this question.  Clearly, this is quite an involved question.  
Information is not available at this stage to answer it.  I suggest that the member either place the question on 
notice, or ask the same question later in the week. 

Hon Barry House:  I will put it on notice. 
 


